
LEBANON BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, notice is hereby 
given that the Lebanon Borough School District Board of 
Education has rescheduled the August 5, 2025 board 
meeting.  The new meeting date will be Tuesday, July 29, 
2025 
 
Meeting will be held in the Lebanon Borough School 
Library, 6 Maple Street Lebanon, NJ 08833 and will begin 
at 6:30 PM.  
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION. 
Patricia Duell 
Board Secretary 
June 24, 2025 


